
BOROUGH  OF  HEIDELBERG
will  continue  the  Public
Hearing from August 7, 2024,
regarding  the  application  for
Conditional  Use  requesting
approval for a Grocery Store to
be located at 409 1st Street,
Heidelberg  PA  15106  on
August 20, 2024 at 6:30 PM at
the  Borough  Community
Room  located  at  1639  E.
Railroad Street, Heidelberg PA
15106. All  are welcome and
will be heard.


